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Memorial Day Weekend  
NO MOU!

From the FWC/AAUP Action Committee:
• THANK YOU to our representatives on the Faculty Salary Committee (FSC) and the Health Care 

Committee (HCC)!
• We wholeheartedly support our elected colleagues on the Faculty Salary Committee who are 

determined to find a way to reach agreement with the administration on terms of compensation that 
can be brought to the General Faculty (GF) with a recommendation to approve. 

• We are all very grateful for the FSC/HCC’s diligence in adhering to the process laid out in the Memo 
of Understanding/Benefits Plan Overview (MOU/BPO).

• The FSC/HCC inform us that they are working on a counter-proposal to present to the administration 
first thing next week.

• The FSC/HCC inform us that they will continue to update the GF by email.
• The FWC Executive Committee is working with our colleagues on the FSC and HCC to organize an 

information session next week on all matters of compensation. Watch email for further details.
• We all hope for agreement on an MOU/BPO before the end of the month, but we are ready with 

plans, as outlined by our attorney, if we don’t reach agreement in time.
• The FWC Action Committee appreciates everyone standing by and we remain on high alert.
• FWC members: Wear your FWC button every day!
• Post this sheet to show support of the FSC!
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